



Newsletter No:027

6 March 2020

Tēnā koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents / Caregivers

3-Way Conferences Thursday 12 March 2020 10:00am-7:00pm

3-Way Conferences will be taking place with kaitohutohu (tutor/form teachers) of students on Thursday, 12 March 2020 from 10:00am -7:00pm.

Conferences last for 15 minutes and whānau are invited to make appointments to come and talk to the kaitohutohu of their child regarding their progress during the first 6 weeks of school, and other relevant information.

To arrange an interview time please contact the office on 09 296 4400 and they will arrange a suitable interview time with you or alternatively you can get your child to make an appointment time with their kaitohutohu (tutor) teacher.

We look forward to seeing you at the 3-Way Conferences.

Kind Regards

John Rohs
PRINCIPAL